
 
 
 
 
To:   Lawrence Township 
 
From:  Adam Hendricks 
  Federal Realty OP LP 
 
Date:   12/20/2023 
 
Subject: Solid Waste Management Plan – Mercer Mall  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
The proposed 2,200 Square Foot pad development includes a dedicated masonry trash enclosure to screen all 

solid waste containers required for operation. The enclosure is designed to accommodate a four (4) cubic yard 

trash container, a four (4) cubic yard recycling container, and two (2) sixty-four (64) gallon containers for 

composting materials – consistent with operations at similar Starbucks stores throughout the region. 

 

These containers will be serviced by a reputable hauler responsible for all Shopping Center waste management 

and will be incorporated into the current hauling schedule. Trash is picked up and removed from the property 3x 

per week on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays. Recycling and composting are picked up and removed from 

the property 2x per week on Monday’s and Thursdays.  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


